
Gibbs High School Band Boosters Meeting September 8, 2020 

Meeting called to order by Richard Turner and accepted by Brandi Grey.  

Motion made by Melissa Phillips to read last month’s minutes on the web page.  The motion was 

accepted by Regina Turner and second by Erica Thompson Russell 

Treasurer’s Report – The motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made by Regina Turner and it was 

seconded by Richard Turner. 

Band Director, Thomas Bates new issues – Cleaning of the school’s instructions after marching season.  

Notes for Senior night – Each Band member will receive 2 “comp” tickets plus the option to purchase 2 

tickets.  Parents to meet on the track at 6:45pm, 

Volunteer Coordinator, Regina Turner:  All schedules are full at this time.  Still waiting for a few 

confirmations for the last game of the season.   

Fund Raisers: 1.Talking to Blended hearts to do T-shirts ( both band and general Gibbs shirts) 

 2. October will start the fruit sales – Ericka Cook to take the lead 

 3. The Spring Bazaar  - checking to see if we can still do it.   Mr. Bates is to check with Mr. 

Webster on dates in November. 

No New Business at this time 

Next meeting will be held on October 10, 2020 at 6:30pm.  

Called the meeting to an end – Motion to accept made by Richard Turner and second by Brandi Grey.  

 


